
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

SUSAN PERKINS-GREW 
Senior Director, Emergency Preparedness 
 
1201 F Street, NW, Suite 1100 
Washington, DC 20004 
P: 202.739.8016 
spg@nei.org 
nei.org 

 
 
 
October 8, 2013 
 
 
Mr. Robert J. Lewis  
Division Director  
Division of Preparedness and Response  
Office of Nuclear Security and Incident Response  
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission  
Washington, DC 20555-0001 
 
Subject: Endorsement of NEI 13-01, “Reportable Action Levels for Loss of Emergency Preparedness 
Capabilities,” Revision 0, dated October 2013 
 
Project Number: 689 
 
Dear Mr. Lewis:  
 
The Nuclear Energy Institute (NEI) and an industry task force have developed and are seeking NRC 
endorsement of NEI 13-01, “Reportable Action Levels for Loss of Emergency Preparedness Capabilities,” 
Revision 0, dated October 2013. To facilitate your review, a copy of this document is attached.  
 
The attached document incorporates changes and clarifications suggested by the Reportable Action Level 
Task Force. This version supersedes an earlier one provided for staff review dated June 2013 (ADAMS ML 
13161A054); no further review work should be undertaken on this earlier submittal. 
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Please contact David Young at (202) 739-8127; dly@nei.org if you require additional information concerning 
this transmittal. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
 

Susan Perkins-Grew 
 
Attachment 
 
c: Mr. William A. Gott, NSIR/DPR/DDIR/OB, NRC  

Mr. Robert E. Kahler, NSIR/DPR/DDEP/IRIB, NRC  
Mr. Stephen F. LaVie, NSIR/DPR/DDEP/IRIB, NRC  
Mr. Aron Lewin, NRR/DIRS/IRIB, NRC  
NRC Document Control Desk 
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